
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Welch, Kenneth 
Monday, April 23, 2018 11 :51 PM 
Mike Bowman 

Cc: Long, Janet C; Welch, Kenneth; Gerard, Pat; Justice, Charlie; Eggers, Dave; Seel, Karen; 
Morroni, John; Woodard, Mark S; Loy, Norman 

Subject: Re: Letter in Support of Toronto Blue Jays 

Mr. Bowman - Thank you for sharing your thoughts on this issue. The Commission will give your concerns full 
consideration as we review this matter. 

KT 

Commissioner Kenneth T. Welch, Chairman 
Pinellas Board of County Commissioners 
727•464•3614 

Please note: all mail sent to and from Pinellas County government is subject to the public records law of the State of Florida. 

Sent from my iMac 

On Apr 20, 2018, at 3:28 PM, Mike Bowman <mike@dunedinrefrigeration.com> wrote: 

Commissioners, 

Attached is a letter expressing my firm beliefs that we need to keep the Blue Jays in Dunedin . Thank you 

for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Michael L. Bowman 

Michael L. Bowman, LEED AP 
President 

Dunedin Refrigeration 
(0)727-733-8446 (F)727-736-4593 
mike@dunedinrefrigeration.com 
AIR CONDITIONING (Class A)#CAC032408 
ELECTRICAL (Master)#EC13001882 
NATURAL GAS (Master)#5949 
LEED AP (USGBC) (Green Building) 
HERS RATER (RESNET)#1091 
BUILDING ANAL YST/ IDL (BPl)#5052161 
TEST & BALANCE (NCl)#14-327-14 
HVAC VERIFIER (NATE)#2981430 

NATEINSTRUCTOR(RACCA) 
HVAC INSTRUCTOR (PINELLAS COUNTY) 

<Blue Jays Letter Signed 4-20-2018.pdf> 
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